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- PRESS RELEASE - 

ONLINE VOTER REGISTRATION IS CLOSED – 

STILL TIME TO REGISTER IN PERSON 
 

HARTFORD: Connecticut Secretary of the State Denise Merrill has announced that online voter 

registration closed at midnight but there is still time to register in person for the April 26 

primary.  

 

The deadline for in-person registration for new and unaffiliated voters in order to 

participate in the presidential preference primary is noon on April 25. Eligible voters can 

register with the town clerk or registrars at town hall.  

 

There is NO ELECTION DAY REGISTRATION FOR THE PRIMARY.  

 

In addition, information on how to apply for an absentee ballot is available here: 

http://www.sots.ct.gov/sots/cwp/view.asp?a=3179&q=533084.  

 

Only complete absentee ballots received before the close of polls on the day of the primary will 

be counted, barring a medical emergency.  

 

More deadlines for the presidential preference primary are available here: 

http://www.sots.ct.gov/sots/lib/sots/electionservices/calendars/2016_election/2016_ppp_calendar

.pdf   
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